



INCORPORATED 1864

Black Hawk Police Department

221 Church Street P.O. Box 68 Black Hawk, CO 80422 www.cityofblackhawk.org 303-582-5805 Office 303-582-5381 Fax

Mayor

David D. Spellman

Aldermen

Linda Armbright Paul G. Bennett Hal Midcap Jim Johnson Greg Moates Benito Torres

City Attorney
Corey Y. Hoffmann

City Manager Stephen N. Cole

City Clerk /
Administrative Services Director
Melissa A. Greiner

Community Planning & Development Director

Cynthia L. Linker

Finance Director Lance R. Hillis

Fire Chief / Emergency Manager Christopher K. Woolley

Police Chief Michelle Moriarty

Public Works Director Thomas Isbester

COLORADO'S SECOND OLDEST MUNICIPAL CORPORATION

The Safety in Pride Project 3340 Mitchell Lane Boulder, CO 80301

Subject: Pledge of Support for the Safety in Pride Project

Dear Mardi Moore,

On behalf of the Black Hawk Police Department, I would like to pledge our support for the Safety in Pride Project, a project sponsored by Out Boulder County. We believe in the power of collaboration between law enforcement agencies and community organizations to create safer, more vibrant neighborhoods, and we are committed to working hand in hand with you to achieve this shared goal.

Through community engagement, training, and increased reporting, the Safety in Pride Project focuses on increasing community safety and building trust with communities who have historically had strained relationships with law enforcement. This aligns with our mission, and we see extreme value in this partnership.

As part of our pledge, our agency is dedicated to:

- 1. As staffing allows, providing time for staff to participate in available training both in person and online through the Safety in Pride Project website (www.safetyinpride.org).
- 2. Designate at least one staff member as an LGBTQ Liaison, to serve as a resource to both agency staff and the community.

We are appreciative that through a grant from the U.S. Department of Homeland Security's Center for Prevention Programs and Partnerships, this training is being provided at no-cost.

Thank you for your partnership and dedication to making our communities safer for all,

Michelle Moriarty

Police Chief